
WHO CAN ACCESS OUR SERVICES?  

All persons who require medically related photographs / 

documents for:

❖❖ Medical presentations  

❖❖ Medical journals  

❖❖ Case studies  

❖❖ Court related incidents  

❖❖ Medical consultations  

❖❖ Persons requiring further medical treatment 

abroad 

❖❖ Persons who may require photographs for 

passports / identification cards / visa and 

are unable to leave the institution due to their 

medical conditions e.g. babies and social cases.

HOW CAN WE BE CONTACTED?

Please feel free to contact: 

Medical Photographer ll at

medicalphotography@swrha.co.tt, 

or 225-HEAL (4325) Ext 3359



ABOUT US  

The Medical Photography Department exist to provide 
medical photography services to the clinical staff of the 
hospital as well as for legal purposes. The department 
takes accurate and objective images that record injuries 
and diseases, as well as the progress of operations and 
medical procedures. Medical Photography reports to 

Hospital Administration.

OUR COMMITMENT 

We are committed to consistently providing our users with 
a high level of quality images both in photography and 
videography concerning medical issues.  in accordance 

with international standards. 

AVAILABLE SERVICES 

❖❖ Photography of premature babies for parents  

❖❖ Photography of abused children for legal purpose

❖❖ Photography of critically ill patients for accessing 
of medical treatment abroad

❖❖ Photography of medical conditions for 
documentation of patients progress

❖❖ Photography of surgical procedures

❖❖ Photography of autopsies

❖❖ Photography of ECGs MRIs and other medical 
documentation

❖❖ Photographing and Processing of Identification 
Badges for Ministry of Health personnel

❖❖ Scanning, printing and processing of photographs 

and other documents for medical purposes 

WHERE CAN YOU FIND US?  

Our photographs have been used in presentations, at 

medical conference, on local health related television 

programs, newspapers, in court, foreign hospital, published 

in magazines such as the Southern Pride and the British 

Medical Journal (BMJ).

GUIDELINES TO BE FOLLOWED WHEN REQUESTING 

MEDICAL PHOTOGRAPHY OF A PATIENT

❖❖ Patients should be informed by their medical 

practitioners concerning the use of their 

photographs e.g. Medical Journals/Presentations 

etc.

❖❖ Patients written consent should be obtained in 

advance and in the case of children under the legal 

age (18) years consent of the parent/guardian is 

required

❖❖ Nursing staff should be informed concerning all 

request for medial photographs. 

❖❖  As much as possible for photographs required 

during surgical procedures the patients 

consent should be obtained prior to them being 

anesthetized.


